
4.

To the Provincial Government, we make three proposals:-

1. That biological products, that is, diphtheria anti-toxin, diphtheria 

toxoid, scarlet fever anti-toxin and other similar products be provided free

for the citizens of this province, in a manner similar to what is now being 

done in most of the other provinces, 

communicable diseases can be prevented and cured.

Through the use of these products, 

One cannot imagine any 

sound argument against the proposal of making these life-saving substances 

freely available and easily procurable for every child and adult in this

province.

2. That the Provincial Government pass a Provincial Town Planning Act under 

which the province would be divided into zones and the Provincial Bureau of 

Health be empowered to pass health by-laws suitable for the different zones.

The reason for this proposal is the necessity for securing proper housing 

conditions for our people, 

province are minimum standards.

At the present time, the health by-laws of the

It is apparent that standards for a city like 

Montreal should be different from those of a small isolated town. To overcome

the present difficulty, it is necessary to zone the province and have health 

by-laws suitable for each zone. In addition, such zoning would permit of the 

control of areas adjacent to the cities and prevent the growth of slum areas

on our borders - areas which will be part of the city in the course of time

and which the city cannot now control.

3. Standardized support of health agencies it has been accepted in this 

province under the Quebec Public Charities Act that when certain types of

institutions are approved by the Government, they are entitled to a per capita 

This rate of payment was based on the assumption that theper diem allowance.


